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NAAM KARAN CEREMONY

On Sunday, 23rd February 2020, Shree Visa Oshwal Community held
the official “Naam Karan” Ceremony for the Oshwal Residency to
Jashodaben K.D. Residency. The plaque was unveiled by Vijuben &
Manubhai K.D at a ceremony at the Dinesh & Mahesh Chandaria
Auditorium, incorporated with a colorful garbo & Classical dance. The
gathering was addressed by Trustee – Nalinbhai, Vice Chairman Jinit
Shah, Manubhai K.D Shah and Arunaben Vijay Shah.
This was followed by a scrumptious lunch.



PAST AND PRESENT CHAIRMEN APPRECIATION NIGHT
Shree Visa Oshwal Community Nairobi organized an Appreciation Night for Past and

Present Chairmen of VOC since 1944 on Saturday, 29th February 2020 at the Oshwal

Centre. The glamourous event started off with speeches from the current Vice-

Chairman and Chairman of the Shree Visa Oshwal Community and entertainment

from various members.

The 33 Chairmen who served the Community from 1944 were remembered for

their contribution towards the Community and were praised for their hard work

which has led to the prosperity of the Shree Visa Oshwal Community of Nairobi. A

token of appreciation was presented to each of the Chairmen. The present Chairman,

Mr. Dhiraj Devan Dodhia, was also recognized and honored for his services to the

Community.

All Members of the Community were invited to the event which was then followed

by a scrumptious dinner.



OSHWAL SPORTS COMPLEX
On Sunday, 1st March 2020 Oshwal Sports Complex of Shree Visa Oshwal Community held an

Appreciation night for the participants of Oshwal Games which were held in honour of Oshwal

Games on 75th Anniversary of Shree Visa Oshwal Community, Nairobi at the Oshwal Centre. Also

felicitated were Oshwals who had participated at the Festival of Friendship. All were presented with

medals in various sporting disciplines. There was a performance by children who were winners of FOF

games.

The gathering was addressed by Mr. Jinit Shah Vice Chairman of the VOC, Mr. Nitin Shah Chairman

of Oshwal Sports Complex Committee. Mr. Pratik Shah and Mr. Sanjay Shah also spoke on the need

of the youth to participate in sports for all round development and encouraged all to take up sporting

activities.

The vote of thanks was given by Mr. Vimal Gala, Secretary of Oshwal sports complex. This was

followed by a scrumptious dinner.



LIBRARY
Our February themed table “check me out” are
blind date books, that have one liners attached -
drawing members to a book based on a single
line. It has been very popular, and readers are
enjoying the adventure of picking up an unknown
book!

Our Fluid Art workshops have been a
resounding success- with both workshops
selling out quickly and completely. The
workshop is for children and adults and has
been enjoyable for all who attended!

Floral arrangement workshop -Our

facilitator Priya Atul Shah taught

our dedicated students how to

create arrangements using a

European Continental Style that

involved tall, eye catching flower

arrangements. The students loved it

and came up with different,

beautiful and exotic variations, and

the workshops was a wonderful

success.
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